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24 June 2024 
 
Dear Resident,  
 
SITE INVESTIGATIONS 
 
The population in the North Richmond catchment is projected to grow significantly over the next 30 
years. Sydney Water is working to upgrade the wastewater infrastructure in North Richmond to 
meet the servicing needs of the growing population and regulatory requirements.  
 
Service Locating and Geotechnical Investigation  
 
Sydney Water and its delivery partner BMD will be continuing site investigations in the North 
Richmond area (please refer to the map overleaf) to better understand ground conditions. We will 
be working predominantly in the road corridor along the alignment shown on the map.  
 
Service locating involves identifying and marking utilities (water pipes, gas and electrical lines) 
within our alignment. Accurate service locating helps prevent accidental damage during 
construction and excavation. Geotechnical investigation involves assessing the soil and 
subsurface conditions to prepare for construction. This investigation informs foundation design, 
slope stability and overall project safety.  
 
We plan to start investigation work on Monday 1 July 2024 and expect to finish by late August 
2024, weather permitting. Our work hours will be from 7 am to 6 pm Monday to Friday and from 8 
am to 1 pm on Saturday. No work is planned for Sundays or public holidays.  
 
What you need to know  
 
We know our work can be disruptive, so we’ll make every effort to reduce any impact this work may 
have on you. You may experience:  

  
Private property access  
We will make sure that residents continue to have access to all driveways and private properties 
during this time. If we need access to your property, we will notify you separately to arrange access.  
 
 

Noise 

During work hours 

moderate noise levels 

may be emitted due to 

construction 

machinery. No heavy 

noise activities are 

planned. 

 

Traffic 

Our machinery and trucks 

may take space up on the 

street. Traffic controllers will 

help traffic flow while keeping 

you and our team safe. 

Allowances will be made for 

emergency vehicle access 

during this time. 

Parking 

Some parking may be 

disrupted due to 

construction vehicles and 

work zones. Driveway 

access will be maintained 

throughout.  
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Service locating and geotechnical investigation activities will be within the area above. 

 
Traffic Management  
 
To keep both you and our workers safe, lane closures may be in place in different locations. Our work 
may affect travel times. Please keep to the speed limits, follow signs and traffic controllers’ directions. 
Traffic management will follow our investigation work as we progress along the alignment. In school 
zones we will work outside school drop off and pick up times. 
 
Restoration 
 
Disturbed areas will be temporarily restored after investigation work has been completed. Permanent 
restoration will be completed after the construction work has finished.  
 
Where do I get more information and help? 
 
If you would like to know more, please contact our community engagement team on  
1800 010 086 richmondswu@sydneywater.com.au. You can also find out more about the project 
and register for email updates by visiting our Sydney Water Talk page 
www.sydneywatertalk.com.au/richmondswu  
 
 

         

mailto:richmondswu@sydneywater.com.au
http://www.sydneywatertalk.com.au/richmondswu



